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Town Office - Holiday Closure 
     Closing Dec 23 at 4pm & 
     re-opening Tuesday, Jan 3 at 8am 
 
In case of an emergency during any office  
closure please call the On Call Phone at 

 403-443-0198  
 

Transfer Site - Early Closures 
   Dec 24—closing at noon 
   Dec 31—closing at noon 

Seasons Greetings 
from the Mayor 

 

 2022 has been a very busy 

year as we were able to com-

plete our downtown beautifi-

cation project! In September 

the Alberta Government an-

nounced their continuing care 

capital grant. On December 21 

Trochu Housing Corporation 

completed our grant application 

and sent it in to the Government 

of Alberta. The deadline for this 

grant is Jan 6th. We are hoping 

for an announcement before 

spring as we are shovel ready 

and it is a good project!  

As Trochu Council looks ahead 

we are excited about the won-

derful opportunities in 2023! We 

are ready for growth and are 

anticipating all kinds of good 

things in the near future. We are 

excited to share more in the ear-

ly part of the New Year.  

New Year’s Eve Fireworks display  
from the  

Baptist Fellowship Centre Roof 
8:30 pm Dec 31, 2021 

 
 

Arboretum Forest of Lights  
Friday, December 2—Sunday, Jan 1 

Open Daily from 5—9 pm 
 

Family Fireside Fridays with hot dogs on 
Dec. 23 & 30 

 

Hot Chocolate every Friday, Saturday  
& Sunday evening served from the  

(VIC) Visitor Interpretive Centre.   

December 2022 
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Recycle Days 

For now it’s time to celebrate 

with family & friends and also 

a time for reflection of all the 

wonderful people we have lost 

this last year.  

  

On behalf of The Town of Trochu 

I wish you all a very Merry 

Christmas and all the best in 

2023! 

 

Mayor Barry Kletke 



When you receive your current year notice 
it will show a credit amount that is equal to 
the payments made to date and the bal-
ance remaining, you can then adjust your 
July to December (six) payments to an 
amount that will equal a zero balance by 
year end (December 31) and no late penal-
ties will be applied to your account. Please 
call the Office if you require more infor-
mation, 403-442-3085.  

 

 
Renew animal licenses                                           
All licenses are to be renewed yearly.                                                     
Please refer to the Town of Trochu Rates 
and Fees Bylaw No. 2022-03 on the Town 
of Trochu website or contact the Town 
Office for applicable fees. 

 
 
The Town of Trochu is a “BUSINESS 
FRIENDLY” community.  Business Licenses 
are not required, but should you need a 
license document for business verification 
please contact us and we will print one for 
you.  We also encourage you to add your 
business to our website by clicking on sub-
mit a listing. 
 
 

Clear snow within 48 hours.             
Reminder to all residents and busi-
ness owners that sidewalks are to be 
cleared within 48 hours of a snow-
fall.  Please make arrangements to 
have your sidewalks taken care of if 
you will be away.  The snow removal 
policy for residential streets can be 
found on our website at 
www.town.trochu.ab.ca/living-in-
trochu/public-works/ 
 
 

The Trochu and District Inter Church 
Food Bank would like to pass along a 
huge thank you to our community 
and surrounding area for its very 
generous support throughout this 
past year. 

May the New Year Bless You with  
Health &  Happiness! 

 

Street Light Outages  
If you see a streetlight that’s out or 
not working properly, let us know or 
report it directly to ATCO online at 
https://poweroutage.atco.com/
reports/ 

Please provide the Asset ID when 
reporting, found on a metal plate on 
the pole, as seen here: 

 

 

F R O M  I N S I D E  T H E  T O W N  O F F I C E  . . .  

Reminder that all property taxes in  
arrears at Dec 31, 2022 will be sub-
ject to a 15% penalty.   
 

Please mail or pay online or use our 
office mail drop for payments during 

our office closure to ensure they  
are received before the   

December 31, 2022 deadline. 
 

**Note:  Friday, Dec 30 is the 
last banking day of the year 

and it can take a few days for 
payments to get to us.  

Please ensure payments are 
made as early as possible prior 

to this yearend deadline.** 
 
 
 Drop off TIPP cheques—(Tax Install-
ment Payment Plan) for 2023 at the 
Town Office  before Jan 15.  To be eligi-
ble for TIPP’s your tax account balance 
must be zero and payments must start 
in January of the current taxation year. 
Your monthly payment is calculated by 
dividing your annual property tax by 12. 
Typically people make six payments 
from January to June based on the pre-
vious year’s notice.  

 

Arena News!!!                          

Hockey games are now being Live 
Streamed from the arena, you can 
buy a subscription to LiveBarn to 
watch games from home. 

Great for if you can’t make it to the 
arena to cheer on your favorite 
team, or a great gift for out-of-town 
family members. 


